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Satellite Division
intemational Bureau

T 919.839.0300
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WWW.BROOKSPIERCE.COM

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch Via First Class Mail
Secretary

Federal Communications Comimission

445 12™ Street, NW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: International Bureau — Eleanor Lott

Re: Request for Duplicate Earth Station Authorizations for Call Signs E950239 and
E030098

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of KWWL Television, Inc., this letter is to request duplicate copies of the
official authorizations for the earth stations licensed or registered to KWWL Television, Inc.
(call signs E950239 and E030098).

If you have any questions concerning these requests, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned. i

Cordially,

b

Television, Inc.

g Eleanor Lott, FCC (via email)



